
Roxanne Sproul
I request that you rethink your approval of this company as there is no company in it like the USA
and the pollutants that it releases is just speculative. It is too close to our children. The school is
only less than a mile away. I literally live less than two blocks away. I don't know why anybody
would want to approve this right next to homes in schools and businesses this is going to kill this
town and the sheer amount of water it uses every year will drain this town dry please rethink letting
them stay here. There are other places they could go where there are no people and children. Had I
known when we bought this place last year that this was a possibility we wouldn't have moved
here.. you're going to kill this town and drain it dry if you let this go through


